
 

 
 

   

     

 

 

 

 

15 October 2024 

 

Publication of Interpretation Notes for Hired Labour and Trader standards 

 

Dear Fairtrade Partners,  
 
Following the publication of Fairtrade Hired Labour and Trader Standards in April 2024, the current 
Interpretation Notes to both standards were updated and now include guidance on interpretation of Human 
Rights and Environmental Due Diligence requirements.  
 
To access the interpretation note to the Hired Labour standard, click here 
To access the interpretation note to the Trader Standard, click here 
 
In case of any questions, please feel free to contact standards-pricing@fairtrade.net  
 
Best regards, 
 
Alina Amador 
Head of Standards 
 

Alina Amador 
Head of Standards 
a.amador@fairtrade.net  
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